From: mi

Sent: 06 December 2021 16:19
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: 2021/3465/P: 24 Constantine Road Rooflights Variation

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smar(phone

To:
Subject: 2021/3465/P: 24 Constantine Road Rooflights Variation

Hi there, as this application is seeking a variation which may elicit fresh comments, yet tge re-posted
application form does not alliw comments may i add an objection prior to review and approval.

Can Camden please require any lights to be shielded from neighbours and restricted to illuminating the
property itself only. In South End Close estate we suffer from many such rooflights adding to the light
pollution entering our residences from Constantine Road dwellings.

Many tganks

Jonathan Biatt

SECRA Coordinator
Get Qutlook for Android




